Memorandum

Date:

To:

From:

Subject:

Cc:

October 17, 2011

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

Scott McGolpin, Director, Public Works /

N

Department I

Establishing Disabled Persons Parking Zones on Broadway in the Old
Town Orcutt Area, and Lillie Avenue in the Summerland Area, Fourth
and First Districts, File No. 11-00792

Chris Sneddon, Interim Deputy Director, Public Works -
Transportation

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors pull the
above referenced item (File No. 11-00792, ltem No. A-15) from the October 18,
2011 Agenda. Staff will further consult with community groups and the
constituent who initiated this project, and return to your Board with this item at a

later date.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you,



